
 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd November 2018 
Dear Year 6’s, 
 

 
Christmas Fair Saturday 8th December 

 
We need lots of help to run the games, Elves workshop and support 
selling raffle tickets at the entrance of the Christmas fair. Helpers will 
need to explain the game, take the money and give out prizes. 
The Elves workshop will require you to help the younger children choose 
presents and support wrapping.  Please indicate below where you would 
like to help and at what time.  
 
Please ask a parent for permission if you would like to help.  
 
Thank you  
Mr Loczy 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for ________________________ 
 
To help at the Christmas Fair *Games/*Raffle tickets/*Elves Workshop    
 
Parent Signature ____________________________________ 
 
Please tick a time.  
  
11.00 to 11.30am □   11.30 to 12.00am   □   12.00 to 12.30pm □   
  
12.30 to 1.00pm   □    1.00 to 1.30pm      □  1.30 to 2.00pm      □ 
 
Return the slip to school by Friday 7th December 
  
 


